Tebruary 12, 1975

A meeting of the Planning Board was called to order at
T:30 P. M,

Present were William C. Abbott, Chairman, Peter Merrifield,
Richard Uchacht, Harold Grant and Lloyd Henderson, Counsel,

The records {f January 22 and February 5 were read and
approved.

Peter Merrifield su gested that we have a "Topo" map for

our use and for use at a Public Hearing, etc. The Board agreed.

i Fublic Hearing was schaduled for tonight for XK., B . W. and
they were represented by Richard Schacht. The plan including
lot #7 , which was in question, was approved with changes requested

by the Board.

Mr. Abbott presented plan of Contoocook Valley Development Corp.
which has the approval No. 8879 from the N. H. Water Supply and
Pollution Conlrol Commission, for information purposes only.

Deed reference part of Vol, 827, Paze 104, and Vol. 1937
309, Recorded by Plantzing Board as no. T74-43,
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The Board discussed the idea of having a bulletin board for Town
use only with the hope of keeping it locked.

Meeting adjourned at 8:25 P, M,
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After the meeting Mr. Henderson proceeded to explair to the Board
end our one visitor, ¥riec Tenney, the Flood Control Insurance

Program, I feel sure we are all much more aware of the purpose of
this program, and can e of help in explaining questions which may
arise at Town Meeting.



